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Senate Committee on Revenue: 

 

Taxes should be reduced to encourage and increase job growth and business 

investment in our state.  Additional taxation drive business and jobs away.  The 

timber owners are already obligated to property taxes, the employees of the timber 

harvesting companies along with the processors pay income tax.  When is enough 

enough?? 

In the bill, a purpose for the new income is to provide a stable income for fire 

mitigation, etc.  Less harvesting will bring less tax monies.  Our forests need 

management (not taxes)  to provide optimal growth/harvest and to reduce the 

devastation from fires. 

Allow our companies to work. 

 

Thank you, 

Mark Pease 

Citizen, Salem, OR 


